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GOVERNOR APPEALS ALL TO PARTICIPATE IN THE EARTH HOUR 

 
 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has appealed 

to the people of the State to participate in the Earth Hour, which is an initiative 

of World Wide Fund for Nature to stop the degradation of the Earth's natural 

environment and build a future where people live in harmony with nature. 

Governor called upon people of the State to be part of the very important 

endeavour of World Wide Fund for Nature to make one small but significant 

change for our planet by switching off the non essential lights in their houses, 

office premises and commercial establishments for an hour from 8-30 pm to 9-

30 pm on 29th March 2014. 

Governor urged all to make this small contribution for the planet. He said that 

this one hour of darkness will be the first step towards their bright future and 

that of their children.  
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